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Comments: I and my wife, Anita, are very supportive of the Stibnite project.  We toured the site this summer in

August and observed the work being done and the number of corrective measures needed to reclaim the salmon

run.  If a serious entity is not involved in the cleanup and restoration, we will have this environmental issue before

us for who knows how long.  We also support the proposed road alignment.  creation of the new road will open

some additional areas for logging and forest restoration that have not been possible before.  Having attended a

few of the early presentations here in McCall, I strongly feel that the most recent iteration of the mining and

restoration plans are the best that can happen.  I also believe the economic impact for Valley County and the

cities may be underestimated in the projections.  I do look forward to hearing of the future phasing of

development.


